
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification  
Provider Meetings 

March 31, 2016 
 
 
Dear Providers, 
 
Thank you for your collaboration around Pay-for-Performance. We are pleased to announce the opening 
round of provider meetings to review P4P measures and thresholds for 2016 performance assessment 
on services provided in measurement year 2015. Meetings are listed below by level of care and, where 
applicable, specialty population group. As in the previous year, we wish to provide you with the option 
of attending these meetings in-person or online via GoToMeeting. Due to space limitations, we are 
asking that if you wish to attend in-person that you RSVP to us as soon as possible, and send only one 
person from your organization to that meeting. We will be able to accommodate the first 20 
respondents in each meeting; beyond that number we may need to ask you to participate via 
GoToMeeting only. If for any reason you need accommodations under the ADA in order to participate in 
any of these meetings, please let us know; we will be sure to reserve in-person space and/or provide any 
other accommodations that are necessary to meet that need. 
 
For GoToMeeting participation, it is vital that you register in advance using the link provided below. 
Registering through this link ensures that you get the information necessary to enable you to log on to 
the meeting, see slides, and hear the conversation. We recommend that GoToMeeting participants dial-
in to the meeting on the telephone rather than using the integrated audio option, as this seems to 
provide the best experience. 
 
In our efforts to ensure that we have measures that are indicative of quality and consistent with good 
clinical practice, our measurements are continually revised. The resultant technical specifications 
translate into complex data processing logic. As we enter into the seventh year of Pay-for-Performance, 
these data procedures are increasingly complex, and we appreciate your input into the methodology 
discussion at these webinars. These meetings are part of that process, and we would like to 
acknowledge your contribution to this collaborative process. 
 
2016 P4P Schedule 
 
For RSVP to attend the meetings in person, please contact Naima Ware at naima.ware@phila.gov. Thank 
you. 

https://dbhids.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/2016-P4P-Schedule.pdf
mailto:naima.ware@phila.gov

